日本宣教報告

NEWSLETTER

August 2025







Praise the LORD & greetings from Okinawa!

We had a packed month of exciting growth and involvement. However, I will highlight a few and list the remaining for the month of August.

-Successful VBS

Several individuals baptized
TOP RIGHT PICTURE: Expanded and remodeled the Sunday School room.

MIDDLE PICTURE: My wife and I celebrated my son's birthday with the church family. Hard to believe it has already been one full year. Time has waited for no man, but we do our best to enjoy the moments the LORD gives us. Thank you for your continued prayer and love for my family. Please pray for us as we move into the uncharted territory of Yushi turning two, and all the excitement it brings.

TOP LEFT PICTURE: My wife and I baptized this young lady whom has been faithfully coming out to Bible studies and Sunday service. She is not afraid to speak about Jesus, and has invited several of her coworkers to come out to service. Currently, the group has grown to eight members. Please pray with us for continued growth, but also a deeper hunger for these members.

Again, we want to extend our deepest appreciation for your continued support and sacrifice. We love and appreciate each one of you. Thank you truly.

-Yours in Christ, Shawn & Yuka Ward

If any of you lack wisdom, let him ask of God, that giveth to all men liberally, and upbraideth not; and it shall be given him. -James 1:5

